Dear Committee,

As a parent and a staff member of a high school, I like the idea of
NAPLAN, however i would like to see the Principles get together with non
goverment schools and government to create a common ground in which to
publish the results. I am sure there are many positives and many good
outcomes available to do this for the childrens sake.

I am happy for this to be published.



